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Manager's Introduction

As the summer months unfold, our care home has been buzzing with a multitude of
meaningful activities and events tailored to enrich the lives of all our residents. We
welcome you to delve into the latest newsletter and read all about our latest
happenings within our home...

Also, if you know someone who would like to receive our email newsletters/updates
please just let us know, or forward them the newsletter sign up link below:

Newsletter Sign-Up 

Best wishes,

Simon Paul
Home Manager

Hazelfest 2024

At The Hazelwell, we joyfully celebrated our second annual Hazelfest. With a nod to
our days of music festivals, we decided to hold our very own. Residents, their
families, and staff had an amazing time in the garden, where they were treated to a
trio of entertainers. The weather was on our side as the clouds parted and the sun
shone, creating the perfect backdrop for singing, dancing, and pure enjoyment. Our
lovely Emily provided delicious cakes, and our talented chefs put on quite a spread
for everyone to enjoy.  

It is a wonderful opportunity for residents to enjoy live music, food, and the
camaraderie of a music festival right here at our care home. The event was a great
success and brought back many fond memories for everyone involved.

D-Day Celebrations

The Hazelwell was abuzz with reminiscence as our D-Day celebrations took place,
featuring music, ration boxes, and incredible cupcakes made by our very own Senior
HCA, Emily.  

D-Day, which took place on June 6, 1944, was a major turning point in World War II.
It marked the launch of the Allied invasion of German-occupied Western Europe,
specifically the Normandy landings. The successful invasion led to the liberation of
France and ultimately contributed to the defeat of Nazi Germany. D-Day is
celebrated to honour the bravery and sacrifices of the Allied soldiers who took part in
the operation and to commemorate the significance of this pivotal moment in history.

Wirral Classic Car Club Event

We were delighted to welcome the Wirral Classic Car Club to The Hazelwell to
showcase their stunning vehicles. Residents, their families, and neighbours were all
invited to come and take a trip down memory lane admiring these beautiful cars, with
the opportunity to even get inside some of them. 

Our sincere thanks go all members of the club for coming along and showing not
only their amazing cars but such kindness and friendship to all at The Hazelwell. 

Find out more about the Wirral Classic Car Club
https://wirralclassiccarclub.co.uk

Enjoying the Warm Weather

We sincerely hope that everyone has been making the most of any warm weather
we have had this summer. Our residents have been taking advantage of every
moment to bask in the sunshine, enjoy story time and keep hydrated with refreshing
cold drinks. To ensure everyone's comfort and safety, we always provide plenty of
shade, hats, and sun cream to protect against sunburn.

Liz's Cake Creations

One of our residents, Liz, shared some of her cake creations that she made during
her career. It's truly remarkable to see everything crafted out of icing by our talented
resident.  

International Nurses Day

On behalf of The Hazelwell, we extended our warmest wishes for a Happy
International Nurses Day to our exceptional team of nurses and to all nurses
everywhere. We are immensely grateful for your unwavering hard work, dedication,
commitment, and compassion, which make a world of difference in improving the
lives of people. Thank you for all that you do.

Social Media

Make sure to check out our Facebook Page and please give us a "Like" to keep up
with all our news.

https://www.facebook.com/hazelwellcare

Leave A Review

We would be very grateful if you could spare a few minutes to write a review for us:

Carehome.co.uk Reviews

Google Reviews
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